
To 

Sub: 

Ref: 

Sir, 

OFFICE OF THE REGULATED MARKET COMMITTEE, TIKABALI 
AT/PO-RAIKIA, DIST-KANDHAMAL 

Letter No. G/ 

Memo No 

Email ld-rmctikabali58@gmail.com 

Dated. 1-01-Q0D4 

The Deputy Director, Advertisement, 
Information & Public Relation Department, 
Government of Odisha, Bhubaneswar. 

Memo No 

Requesting to publish an Election Notice of Requlated Market Committee, 

Tikabali in a prominent daily Odia Newspaper for one day only. 

In inviting a kind reference to the letter on the subject cited above, I am 

to request you to publish an Election Notice of Requlated Market Committee, Tikabalion 

or before 18"January, 2024 for one day in a prominent Odia daily Newspaper within 

the size of 15cm X 8cm in the area of operation of RMC, Tikabali (Balliguda, 

Daringibadi, K. Nuagaon, Raikia, Kotagarh, Tikabali, G. Udayagiri, Chakapada & 

TumudibandhaBlock of Kandhamal District) for wide publication. The bill will be paid as 

per the approved rate of I & PR Deptt. Govt. of Odisha after receipt of the Bill along 

with the matter copy of the Newspaper. 

No: I & PR 5670/ CS dtd. 27-06-2017 of Chief Secretary, Govt. Of Odisha. 

This is for favour of kind information and necessary action. 

Encl: - Election Notice No 80 dt. 10-01-2024. 

/ dt. 13-01-J0A4I 

Yours faithfully, 

Secfetary 
RMC, Tikabali 

Copy submitted to the DIO, NIC, Kandhamal, Phulbani for information and 

necessary action with a request tO web hoist the detailed advertisement in the District 

website www.kandhamal.nic.in immediately. 

Seçfe 
RMC, Tikabali 

Copy submitted to the DI & PRO, Kandhamal with a request to pursue the 

matter for early publication. 

Secpetary, 
RMC, Tikabali 

N. B- Copy alonqwith enclosure(Election Notice) email to ipr.advt@gmail.comn, iprenews@gmail,.com. 
iprsec.or@nic.in, www.kandhamal.nic.in&ipr.kandhamal@gamil.com. 
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RMCTIkabali Gum 
SARCS Balliguda 

SetYetary, 
RMC, Tikabali 
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